Minutes of the Planning Committee of the Board of Education Regional School District 14 www.ctreg14.org
October 20, 2008

A meeting of the Planning Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held on October 20, 2008 at 6:40 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut.

Present were Dr. Robert Cronin, Jay Hubelbank,, Bill Geddes, Mark Kroll, Linda Bulvanoski, Monica Gati, Charles Cosgriff, Stephen Sordi, Scott Baider and Gary Suslavich.

The meeting was called to order by Linda Bulvanoski at 6:40 in the Principal's office until the meeting could be moved to the Conference Room.

The committee discussed the following items:

- Strings Program Implementation- Grades 3, 4 and 5 Fall 2009
 Mr. Geddes made a presentation to the committee about the possibility of implementing a Strings Program in grades 3-5. Topics of discussion included: a 3 year implementation plan and a funding plan to include a large grant applied for by The Region 14 Music Foundation, Inc. and a line item in regard to the implementation of the program initiative in Region 14's 2009-2010 Budget. Dr. Cronin recommended including it as a line item in next year's budget process.
- 2. S.R.O. at Nonnewaug High School
 Mrs. Gallo read a letter that she had received from Sgt. Robert Desmaris in regard to the
 implementation of a School Resource Officer Program at Nonnewaug High School. Since
 there are still many details to be worked out, no final decision was made.

Mrs. Gati made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Cosgriff. The Planning Committee adjourned at 7:04 p.m.

Submitted,

<u>Linda Bulvanoski</u>

Regional School District #14 Board of Education